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 ANNOUNCING THE ANNUAL MARY S. CERNEY MEMORIAL 

AWARD  
  

  

Given by the Society for Personality Assessment for the 

Outstanding Student Paper on Personality Assessment  

  

Deadline:  July 1 (each year)   

(Submissions will not be accepted if not received by the 

central office by July 1)  

  

  

  

  

The Society for Personality Assessment is now accepting manuscripts for the annual 
Mary S. Cerney Award, given to the best student paper (a paper generated sometime 
over the past year) dealing with an aspect of personality assessment. The paper can be 
based on either quantitative or qualitative research, or could be theoretical in focus. 
Research studies should be well designed. The format should be APA journal article style.   
  

Award: The winning entrant is expected to be present at the Annual Convention of the 
Society for Personality Assessment meeting the following Spring to accept the award. 
The recipient will receive an award certificate; one night’s lodging at the Annual 
Convention; a $500 check; travel expenses; and will have the registration fee for the 
convention waived.   
  

Eligibility: Students in psychology or related disciplines are invited to apply. Papers 
based on doctoral dissertations are eligible only if the research was completed prior to 
the granting of a doctoral degree and submitted within a year of completing the degree.  
  

Submission: Please submit a paper as a journal-style manuscript, along with a cover 
letter identifying the student and stating the paper’s relevance to the field of personality 
assessment. For co-authored submissions, the student must be the first author. Please 
do not submit an entire dissertation or thesis. Submit to: Society for Personality 
Assessment, 6109H Arlington Boulevard, Falls Church, VA 22044. Submissions may be 
emailed to manager@spaonline.org 
  

  


